P.O. Box 44,

Lirangwe .

Blantyre . Malawi . Central Africa .

Date : 07" October,2019.
To Horst and Monika Schumacher Foundation,
Germany.

LETTER OF APPRECIATION AND THANKFULLNESS

On behalf of the School Management and the entire staff, we would like to appreciate
and thank you for the good work you did here at Mpalapata School through Christian
Liebig Foundation constructing a kitchen and a library. This is quite a great achievement
and a job well recognized and recommendable to our school.

However, having recognized this great effort .It is our knowledge that our self help
house is in your heart together with Christian Liebig Foundation.

Many thanks for your unconditional love towards Mpalapata F.P. School. We all join
hands in thanking you Horst and Monika Schumacher Foundation.

Wishing you the best in your day to day endeavor.

Yours Sincerely,

| ™
Mn/ L. Na/vilembo Mr. J. Bango Mr. Masauko Mphekesa
Headteacher SMC Chair PTA Chair




